

TEXASWATER DEVELOPMENT BOARD

Jack Hunt, Vice Chairman Thomas Weir Labatt III, Member

Joe M. Crutcher, Member

James E. Herring, *Chairman*William W. Meadows, *Member*Edward G. Vaughan, *Member*

J. Kevin Ward
Executive Administrator

May 7, 2009

Doug Cuny City of Grand Prarie 317 Colege Street Grand Prarie, TX 75053

RE: Water Conservation Plan Approval

Dear Mr. Cuny:

The Texas Water Development Board (TWDB) has reviewed the adopted water conservation plan of the utility. Based on the contents of the plan, the TWDB has determined that the utility has adopted an acceptable water conservation plan.

I would like to remind you that TWDB rules require that entities with 3,300 or more connections must submit annual conservation reports to the TWDB. The first annual report is due by May 1, 2010. The utility will receive a reminder letter 60 days before the report is due. If you have any questions regarding the requirements please contact me. The TWDB can provide assistance if you need help in implementing your plan, developing education for school programs and with brochures, Water IQ, and leak detection.

Thank you for your cooperation in implementing the approved plan requirements. I can be reached at 512.463.4292 or by email at ethan.ham@twdb.state.tx.us.

Sincerely.

Ethan Ham

Water Conservation Planner Water Science & Conservation

(512) 463-4292